
Brandonvollmer93 replied (Mon, 14 Apr 2025 at 4:27 PM) 

  

To: "Support PDC" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

External Email 

Hello Tabitha, I just got notification of this email.  

As for my late filing, I was unaware that there was a deadline for this because, the person who I 

reached out to for help after announcing my candidacy didn’t inform me that I had to file. The 

day the complaint was filed Mr. Brain Wolk had emailed me regarding it, subsequently I did file 

when he told me that I had to file it. I’ve never applied to run for public office before. My 

Facebook account doesn’t reflect my actual employment as well. Is the C-4 part of the F-1 filing 

or do I need to fill another form out?  

I would love some guidance with the C-4. as long as I have a detailed way to file properly I can 

do it myself. Im sorry for any inconvenience this has caused. 

 

Best regards  

Brandon A Vollmer 
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